StateU'Nevada

ODYSSEYCHARTERSCHOOLS

October 23, 2024

Re: Notice of intent to submit application for the transfer of sponsorship
Dear Melissa Mackedon,

Odyssey Charter School’s Board of Directors voted to submit an application requesting
a transfer of sponsorship from the Clark County School District to the State Public
Charter School Authority (SPCSA) beginning the 2025-2026 school year. Odyssey
Charter School intends to submit the application either on or before November 24,
2024.

The liaisons who will serve as the primary contact with the SPCSA are Tim Lorenz,
Superintendent of Schools and Shelli Guthrie, Executive Director of School Operations.
Contact email addresses are below.

tlorenz@odysseyk12.org

sqguthrie@odysseyk12.org

Sincerely,
Alan Disken
President

Odyssey Charter School Board of Directors
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Timothy Lorenz

Superintendent of Schools

Odyssey Charter School

Shelli Guthrie
Executive Director of School Operations

Odyssey Charter School

Phone 702.257-0578  Fax 702.259-7793




